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To whom it may concern:

Antonietta Morrone <antrd@hotmail.com>

Sunday, February 23, 2025 2:24 PM

House Health and Human Services Committee

Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Support Bill H-5351

I am writing to you in regards to Bill H-5351.

| am a current patient of Mary Polizzi. She has worked closely with me over the years to help manage my
melasma. Melasma has impacted my life in different ways, especially my self-esteem. | grew frustrated over
the years, seeing many medical providers and other aestheticians before finally seeking out Mary. | fully trust
Mary and her expertise and her knowledge has not failed me. She has provided me with regimens and
treatments and clear expectations, ensuring my safety at all times along the way. | am forever grateful to
Mary and | hope that this bill passes so Mary and other people like Mary can continue to help their clients who
suffer from conditions that can affect their self-esteem and the sometimes-debilitating mental health issues

that comes with it.

Thank You,

Antonietta Morrone
13 Yankee Drive
Westerly RI 02891

401-474-0664



